
 

 

Monday, March 30th, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 I hope you had a great weekend and are enjoying our Spring weather. Thank you for 

continuing to support your child and me! While I know that our Teams meetings are not 

always the smoothest (screens freezing, issues with devices, etc.), interacting with your 

children is the highlight of my work week! Connection is so important right now, even 

virtually!  

The routine of our week has not changed and is summarized below:  

• New Math and Language Arts assignment (Please make sure that you email or post your 

child’s work for these by the end of the week!) Please note that the Grade 3’s and 4’s 

have different assignments this week for math. This week’s math assignment will have 

a review video posted on TEAMS in our math assignments channel. Check it out if your 

child forgets what to do or if they need a laugh! 😊  

• Team Meetings on TUESDAY at 9am, WEDNESDAY at 9am (pajamas and story) and 

THURSDAY at 2pm.   

• Optional choice board, P.E board from Ms.Pollock, story from Mrs.Bentley 

• Daily prompts in the Teams folders for those who want to comment  

• Ms.Pollock has a new Team called “Physical and Health Education” where she is posting 

some videos and activities to encourage students to keep being active.  

Just a reminder that if you have not activated your child’s EPIC account that I sent out 

last week, I strongly encourage you to do so. It’s a wonderful website full of high-quality 

literature and many of our upcoming reading and writing lessons will refer to it. If it 

prompts you for a code it is: grb1989   

I hope you all have a wonderful week. Stay healthy and happy… 

Mrs. Tara Lyon 😊  
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